
 

                             Invitation to Shortlisted Candidates – B.Tech Admission 2025 

                                                                                                                          Date: 1st August 2025 

This is to inform that the shortlisted list of candidates is invited for admission to the B.Tech 

programme (Academic Session 2025–2026) at Nagaland University, School of Engineering & 

Technology (SET), Kohima Campus, Meriema has been uploaded on the website. All 

shortlisted candidates are required to be physically present for admission formalities on 5th and 

6th August 2025 at the SET Campus.  

Venue for Admission Reporting 

School of Engineering & Technology (SET) 

Nagaland University, Kohima Campus, Meriema 

Kohima – 797004, Nagaland 

For any verification or clarification, please contact the Admission Office at:  

+91- 81190 20134, Email: admission.set@nagalanduniversity.ac.in 

We look forward to welcoming our future engineers.  

 

 

                        

                     Sujata Dash 

                          Dean 

School of Engineering & Technology 

Nagaland University, Dimapur Campus 

 

 


